COUNTY OF GONZALES
NOTIFYING THE PUBLIC OF RIGHTS UNDER TITLE VI

The County of Gonzales operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, or
national origin, in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes
themselves to be aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a
complaint with the County of Gonzales.

For more information on the County of Gonzales’s Title VI Program and the procedures by
which to file a complaint, contact:

Misty Cook, Human Resources

Gonzales County Human Resources Office
427 St. George Street, Basement
Gonzales, Texas 78629

hri@co.gonzales.tx.us

A complaint may be filed directly with the Federal Transit Administration by contacting the
Office of Civil Rights:

Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator

East Building, 5* Floor-TCR

1200 New Jersey Ave.

SE Washington, DC 20590

A complaint may be filed directly with the Department of Homeland Security administrator by
contacting the Office for Civil Rights and Civil Liberties:

U.S. Department of Homeland Security

Office of Civil Rights and Civil Liberties

Compliance Branch, Mail Stop #0190

2707 Martin Luther King, Jr. Ave., SE

Washington, D.C. 20591

A complaint may be filed directly with the Texas Department of Transportation administrator
by contacting the Office of Civil Rights:
Texas Department of Transportation
Office of Civil Rights
125 East 11" Street
Austin, TX 78701
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